
DISASTER RESOURCE CENTER

Wednesday, January 31, 2024
4PM to 8PM

St. Joseph Church Basement
854 Providence Street, West Warwick, Rhode Island

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul (SVDP) Rhode Island and the 
Knights of Columbus Rhode Island State Council are hosting a  
Resource Center for those impacted by the recent flooding in 
December 2023 / January 2024.

St. Vincent de Paul and Knights of Columbus volunteers will 
be available to provide resource assistance to eligible 
residents and will be joined by FEMA and other community 
partner organizations.

If you cannot attend this resource center, you may contact 
us by calling 401-490-0822. 

Thank You!
SVDP Rhode Island, Knights of Columbus, 
and other community partners
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